
 
May 23, 2025 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Kaukauna Water Treatment Systems Improvements 

Project for FY2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Kaukauna/Kaukauna Utilities, located at 777 Island St., Kaukauna, Wisconsin, 54310. 

The funding would allow the city to modify its water system by constructing durable buildings 

and installing modern programming to ensure that the residents of Kaukauna will still have 

access to potable water during and after severe weather events.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would directly benefit residents 

and businesses located within the Disadvantaged Community Tract Number 55097012200. The 

system enhancements included in this project would relocate, renovate, and improve aging water 

infrastructure facilities to ensure Kaukauna residents and businesses are provided with safe and 

reliable water.  

The project has a federal nexus because it is eligible for funding under the Community 

Development Fund account of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tony Wied 

Member of Congress 

 


